
Dog and Cat Rescue Samui Foundation
Brigitte Gomm
112/35 Moo 6 Bophut
Koh Samui, 84320 Suratthani
Tel: 077 413 490
Mobile: 081 893 94 43 

E-mail: info@samuidog.org
Website: www.samuidog.org
Facebook: Brigitte Gomm

Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                 November 2015

Even though the rainy season has made our work a lot harder and we are facing a lot more problems than we 
already do anyway, we are thankful that this year it has not been raining constantly and so far we have been 
spared from huge flooding. We have taken in an uncountable number of injured and sick dogs and cats this 
month and many more have successfully been treated on the spot by our outside and Temple-Team. Of course 
not every case ends with a happy end like in the case of Dobby from BoPhut but it definitely helps to focus on 
such cases in order to keep going strong with our work in the future. Dobby was spotted near the main road by a 
great animal friend and reported to us. Dobby stayed with us for almost 6 months and made a remarkable 
recovery. It was a hard and often painful road Dobby had to take but it was all worth in the end. The person who
contacted us about Dobby could not believe his eyes when he saw Dobby again at our shelter and decided to 
give (the already sterilised young dog) a home. 

A very special THANK YOU to the Akyra Samui in Chaweng for their bed sheets donation and the Pinnacle Resort in 
Maenam for the towels we received for our dogs and cats. Especially in the rainy season, towel donations are 
absolutely necessary. We would also like to mention AND THANK the manager of the Pinnacle Resort Mike 
Moegersheimer for working together with us so well! We wish that would be the case with more Hotel and Resort 
Managers. 

Operation list October 2015
DOG (FEMALE) DOG (MALE) CAT (FEMALE) CAT (MALE) OTHER TOTAL
114 9 11 7 19 160

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can make even 
more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly have made it a happier 
and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged friends are most grateful for your 
contribution!  

Best wishes
Brigitte and The DRCSF-Team
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